

Special Meeting March 28
The BOSONE to: Cynthia C Johnson
Sent by: Loretta M Featherston

03/25/2011 08:17 AM

shingle plan support

Bill Brandon to: bosone

03/24/2011 05:17 PM

Mr. Knight-

I wanted to email you to ask that you support the Shingle Plan that is coming to vote on March 28. As an avid bike ride having the bike path that connects all the way to Placerville would be a fantastic amenity to our community. If this gets merchants in Placerville and along the route would all benefit as well. Thank you for your support.

Bill Brandon 916-941-3978

---- Forwarded by Loretta M Featherston/PV/EDC on 03/25/2011 08:17 AM ----

Shingle Springs Plan

Jack Powless to: bosone

03/24/2011 05:31 PM

Hi Mr. Knight,

I just finished looking over the Shingle Springs Plan and firmly believe that it is a good one. My wife (Jen), daughter (Shayna), son (Neilson) and myself are all avid cyclists. We live in Roseville but also own a home in Pollock Pines. After showing the Shingle Springs Plan to my family they became very excited over the prospect of someday being able to ride our bikes from Roseville to Pollock Pines, much of it on the Shingle Springs Plan trails. If you are a cyclist or have loved ones who are I'm sure you have felt the concern that most people have when riding in traffic. No matter how safety conscious or advanced a rider is there is always the possibility of being struck by a motorist that just doesn't see you. As a parent and avid cyclist, I'm asking (just short begging) you to please vote for the Shingle Springs Plan.

Thank you for taking the time,

Jack Powless

3 X Ironman Military World Champion
'92 Air Force Athlete of the year
USATF Level I Coach
USAT Level II Coach
USAC Level III Coach
Certified Fitness Specialist
(916) 412-6737
powlessjack@comcast.net

---- Forwarded by Loretta M Featherston/PV/EDC on 03/25/2011 08:17 AM -----

Shingle Plan

Jeff Barker to: bosone

03/24/2011 05:38 PM

Dear Mr. Knight,

Please vote YES for the Shingle Plan, regarding the El Dorado Trail. This would be a wonderful addition to our region, and provide an excellent trail for the thousands of citizens that embrace (and will embrace) an active, healthy lifestyle.

Thank you,

Jeff Barker
1036 Morning Glory Court
El Dorado Hills, CA 95762
916.998.0503
----- Forwarded by Loretta M Featherston/PV/EDC on 03/25/2011 08:17 AM -----

El Dorado Hills Trail

Graham Schafer to: bosone

03/24/2011 05:40 PM

Please vote yes on the Shingle Plan, as it will give us another great trail to ride on. Thank you.

—— Forwarded by Loretta M Featherston/PV/EDC on 03/25/2011 08:17 AM -----

multiuse shingle trail

Mary Critz to: bosone

03/24/2011 05:47 PM

Dear Mr. Knight

I'm urging you to vote YES for the Shingle Trail to create a biking hiking and equestrian trail in El Dorado County.

Thank you.

Mary Critz El Dorado Hills

---- Forwarded by Loretta M Featherston/PV/EDC on 03/25/2011 08:17 AM ----

FW: need a little support

Wassmer, Robert to: bosone@edcgov.us

03/24/2011 07:59 PM

Mr. John Knight,

I am strongly in favor of the Shingle Springs Plan. It is my hope that you are also.

Rob Wassmer, Ph.D.
Chairperson and Professor
Department of Public Policy and Administration
California State University, Sacramento
Sacramento, CA 95819-6081
(916) 278-6304
(916) 278-6544 FAX
rwassme@csus.edu
www.csus.edu/indiv/w/wassmerr
----- Forwarded by Loretta M Featherston/PV/EDC on 03/25/2011 08:17 AM -----

Vote YES on Shingle Springs Plan

Emily Klingensmith to: bosone

03/24/2011 08:08 PM

Cc: "Jon Klingensmith", "Mike Beretta"

Hello Mr. Knight:

I am a resident of El Dorado County, as well as a road biker. As I'm sure you are aware, there are not many safe routes in El Dorado County to ride one's bike. Your support of the Shingle Springs Plan could help to change that!

I'm sure you have many worthwhile things to consider in your job. Please, for the safety of our avid bicycle community and the many families the reside here, vote YES on the Shingle Springs Plan. Sincerely,

Emily Klingensmith

---- Forwarded by Loretta M Featherston/PV/EDC on 03/25/2011 08:17 AM -----

Yes on "Shingle Plan"

Jolanda Driessen to: bosone

03/24/2011 09:07 PM

Dear John,

Please vote "yes" on the "Shingle Springs Plan/ El Dorado Trail" plan.

Thanks, Jolanda Driessen.

---- Forwarded by Loretta M Featherston/PV/EDC on 03/25/2011 08:17 AM -----

El Dorado Trail

Eric & Jennifer Snyder to: bosone

03/24/2011 09:11 PM

Dear Mr. Knight,

I am sending you this email to voice my support for the "Shingle Springs Plan". I would love to have a trail available to ride up to Placerville and beyond. Would this trail eventually meet up with the trail that begins at the bus station in Placerville and heads up to Camino? I have ridden that trail many times with my son and we love it.

Thank you,

Eric Snyder

---- Forwarded by Loretta M Featherston/PV/EDC on 03/25/2011 08:17 AM -----

Shingle plan.

Stevil Kinevil to: bosone

03/24/2011 10:30 PM

Please Vote Yes for the Shingle Plan. It will be a much valued resource for regional trail users.

Thanks very much for the support.

Stëvil Kinëvil

Minister of Misinformation

Web- www.allhailtheblackmarket.com

Twit- http://twitter.com/StevilKinevil

Face- https://www.facebook.com/allhailtheblackmarket

Fax- Nope



AHTBM post office box 686 Soquel, Ca. 95073

---- Forwarded by Loretta M Featherston/PV/EDC on 03/25/2011 08:17 AM -----

Tracks to Trails

Steve Ferry to: Aaron Palm, Bill Webb, George Faulkner, Joe Lumia, John Taylor, Pat Taylor, Steve Ferry, Tim Scharf, Virginia Wagner

03/25/2011 06:45 AM

Cc: "Mark Ferry", "John Knight", "Donald F. House"

As many of you know my son is heavily involved in Mountain Biking. He is supporting the "Tracks to Trails" issue that will be in front of the BoS this Monday. I have spoken to Carol Sellwood who is leading

this and have done some research but not a lot. Of course there are the lefty crazies who support this and will try to bring the Trail folks into their overall camp. I am trying to mitigate that effort. This should just be about the Trails and not the politics.

The question is, do the people of this county want to have a revenue generating trail that will be used by 1000's per year who will spend their money in EDC at the terminus' or do we want to keep some old tracks that most likely will never be used again. Also, if the tracks are removed they will never be replaced so that an excursion train can operate between Folsom and Placerville (cost about \$40 per ride).

Some old timers in this county are most likely very nostalgic about the track but this may be the only time that the land can be put to a higher use......

Steve Ferry 916-941-9544

---- Forwarded by Loretta M Featherston/PV/EDC on 03/25/2011 08:17 AM -----

Mountain Biking

Steve Ferry to: bostwo

03/25/2011 07:09 AM

Cc: "John Knight"

Gentlemen,

In case you did not know, my son Mark who owns Folsom Lake Realty, is the founder/coach of the Trojan Mt Bike Team. Last year he had 16 riders and this year 109 riders. Some of his riders are juniors but about 35 are High School. This has been one hell of an effort and I am very proud of his accomplishment.

Mark is also the National Category II 2010 Champion, age 40-45....... Two of his riders were in the Top Ten and two in the Top Twenty in last years Nationals.......... Check out the web site... and thanks for listening...

Steve Ferry 941-9544

Mark Ferry, Coach Trojans High School Mountain Bike Team **WWW.trojanmtbracing.com**

coach@trojanmtbracing.com

---- Forwarded by Loretta M Featherston/PV/EDC on 03/25/2011 08:17 AM ----

Removal of rails to Shingle Springs

dickrein@juno.com to: bosone, bostwo, bosthree, bosfour, bosfive

03/25/2011 07:32 AM

Cc: dickrein, e_olds, president, retallack1596

DEAR SUPERVISOR,

PLEASE OPEN THE ATTACHMENT TO PRESENT SOME IMPORTANT INFORMATION IN REGARD TO REMOVING THE RAILS ON THE RAIL CORRIDOR DOWN TO SHINGLE SPRINGS, AS PROPOSED BY THE TRAILS GROUP.



Get Free Email with Video Mail & Video Chat! Rail removal.doc